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January 26, 2023 

ADDENDUM No. 2 
 

Invitation to Tender CS-22-07 
SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION OF ANTENNA TOWER 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Tender (ITT) to provide further 
information, make changes to, or to clarify the ITT Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated 
with all other parts of the ITT Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this 
Addendum shall govern. Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their tender 
submission, failure to do so may result in a non-compliant tender.  This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to ITT CS-22-07 released December 15, 
2022.   

 
Question 1: Our Engineering department has let me know that the foundation will be quite a bit 
larger than what was proposed on the design.  I am asking how much room we have to the east?  
I know it was stated we can move north if the foundation was bigger but no mention of movement 
to the east.  This will change the location of the tower center as well, so I need to make sure that 
is acceptable. 
 
Answer 1: The tower base can be moved to the East and North if needed. 
 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our tender submission. 
 
     
Tenderer’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to ITT CS-22-07 must be emailed to: 

Bonnie Seitz, Community Services Leader 
bseitz@rdffg.bc.ca 
 

 


